Appendix B2

Bhavana Short

From:

Sent: 16 November 2023 13:49

To: Licensin

Cc:

Subject: Licence application: La Piana 14-16 King Street

Dear Sir/Madam

We wish to raise an objection to the recent licence application for the premises at the address above.

In our opinion, allowing another venue in this neighbourhood to sell alcohol up to 4am each morning will not
contribute positively to the licensing objectives regarding the prevention of Public Nuisance and Crime and Disorder
and is likely to cause increased noise and disturbance to people living nearby.

Premises just two doors away (8-10 King Street) have a late night/early morning licence and are well-known to
the Police as a site of crime, disorder and public nuisance. Enabling an almost adjacent venue to sell alcohol in the
early hours will surely only add to these problems.

Yours sincerely




